
 
 

 
 

Llama Lake Wetland NE 8th St. and 235th Ave NE 

Local residents with the support of the City of Sammamish are removing invasive plants such as Himalayan 
blackberries, Scotch broom, and tansy ragwort and replacing them with natives to increase plant diversity 

and habitat.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

In 2003 the Illahee residential community was built around an existing wetland, a portion of which was 
turned over to the City of Sammamish.  Residential water runoff has resulted in increased water levels, and 
changes to both plants and wildlife have occurred now that it is no longer grazed by farm animals. 

 
 
 

Human activity has resulted in a loss of native habitat which hosts insects.  Without insects, we lose birds.  As 
restoration efforts have progressed, over 90 bird species have been recorded by birders visiting the wetland. 
Other species are also thriving, including opossums who eat lots of things, including snails and slugs. Too 
many slugs? Not enough opossums! 

 

https://www.gardeningknowhow.com/garden-how-to/beneficial/benefits-of-opossums.htm


 
 

 
 

 


